
To whom it may concern: 

 

Hello, my name is Michael Leon, my BTR number is BTR-0024684. 

I am humbly requesting a forgiveness/ Reduction on a past lien imposed for a late tax renewal payment. 

We were working with Janet McMahan concerning this matter, she was helping us to rectify the way our 

apartment complex was described, it was listed with the wrong number of apartments which would 

change the Business tax amount, somehow this turned into confusion of payment by us, and a fine was 

imposed of $8,700.00 dollars for the $420 dollar Business tax fee.  

We hope that there is something that can be done in reducing the fine because this is a lot of money for 

us. 

Thank you. 

 

Michael Leon 

Madisyn On Park  

1410 Park St  

Clearwater FL 33577 


